SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING - JULY 7, 2014 29-14

The Council of the Borough of Plum held a special council meeting to fill the vacancy
left by council member, Don Knopfel.

ROLL CALL: Council members John Anderson, Mike Dell, Mike Doyle, Skip Taylor
and Dave Vento were present. Council member Len Szarmach was absent. Mayor
Hrivnak was also present.

Motion was made by Mr. Vento, seconded by Mr. Taylor, to appoint Paul Dern to the
council vacancy.

On a roll call vote: Messrs. Dell, Doyle and Anderson voted no. Messrs. Taylor and
Vento voted yes.

Motion denied.

Motion was made by Mr. Anderson, seconded by Mr. Dell to appoint David Seitz to the

council vacancy.
On aroll call vote: Messrs. Doyle, Anderson and Dell voted yes. Messrs. Taylor and

Vento voted no.
Motion carried.

Mayor Hrivnak swore in newly appointed council member David Seitz.

Motion was made by Mr. Taylor, seconded by Mr. Dell to adjourn the meeting at 7:05
p.m. Unanimously approved.
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Maria Gingery
Assistant Borough Secretary



